

CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, FRESNO

8/20/10

Dear President Welty,

This letter serves to indicate a Kremen School of Education & Human Development (KSOEHD) faculty approved modification to the off-year RTP reporting for tenure track faculty. Specifically, during the 2009-2010 academic year, KSOEHD voted in favor to follow the American Psychological Association formatting to report faculty productivity (e.g., publications, conference presentations) in the off-year RTP reports. The attached document shows the new formatting changes.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of change in the KSOEHD off-year RTP reporting. Please let me know (jimmekus@csufresno.edu) if you have any questions or concerns regarding this modification in off-year RTP reporting.

Sincerely

Jason C. Immekus

2009-2010 KSOEHD Faculty Assembly President

C: Janette Redd Williams, Associate Vice President for Academic Personnel Services William Cavino, Provost And Vice President for Academic Affairs Paul Beare, Dean, Kremen School of Education & Human Development

Department of Educational Research and Administration

5005 N. Maple Ave. M/S ED303 Fresno, CA 93740-8025